
CHESAK MARTIN PTA 

 

Be the ONE that makes a difference! 

Friday September 20th - Weekly Newsletter  

Get excited for the FUN RUN! 

 
October 4th at Chesak and October 11th at Martin.  The Fun Run will be our primary 
fundraiser for the whole school year.  We have traditionally done catalog fundraisers and we 
are EXCITED about implementing a Fun Run similar to the other schools in the district.  
More info at www.cmpta158.org/fun-run 

Please email us if you can help volunteer! 
 
Are you a member yet? 
You can find all of our membership information at www.cmpta158.org/join-now or paper 
form.  We appreciate your support!  
 
By supporting the PTA through membership and attending our events, your money goes a 
long way and you have fun with your family as well.  
 
Facebook 
Do you follow us on Facebook?  It’s a simple way to keep track of things on with the CMPTA! 
 
Upcoming dates: 
October PTA Meeting 10/7 6:30pm at Martin 
Kosta’s Dine N’Share 10/17 
Pumpkin Carving Family night 10/25 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to us on our Facebook page or email.   
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